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INTERNATIONAL ART HORIZONS 

140 PROSPECT AVENUE, SUITE 16R, HACKENSACK NJ 07601, USA

TEL: 201-646-0222 FAX: 201-343-5353

I N T E R N A T I O N A L
ART HORIZONS April 3, 1992

RE: YOU CAN WIN in the
"1992 WORLD ART COMPETITION"

Open to all faculty and students!

Dear Chairperson,
Inasmuch as your faculty and students are so active in the arts, they have a special 
interest in competitions -  particularly one with the stature and benefits of the 
International Art Horizons "1992 World Art Competition" -  our biggest ever!
We enclose our informative ARTEXPRESS newsletter, published especially to assist your 
artists in preparing their entries for the competition. It contains an overview of the 
process, plus helpful tips and answers to the most-asked questions.
Since numerous art schools usually request many application forms (prospectuses) for 
this prominent competition to distribute to their artists, we have included on the back of 
this newsletter the 1992 prospectus, which contains the entry form. You are welcome to 
photocopy the prospectus and, if you wish, the entire newsletter, as many times as you 
need, and to distribute copies to your faculty and students. If your school has a 
publication, you may reprint the application form and any part of our newsletter you find 
helpful. Many schools reproduce the form to ensure that it reaches as many artists as 
possible.
We have also provided you with a convenient Request for Additional Entry Forms, on 
which you can list the artists whom you wish to obtain application forms directly from us. 
Upon receiving it we will mail out applications immediately. You may also photocopy 
this form to accommodate as many artists as you wish. If you have access to a fax 
machine you can fax your completed Request Forms to us at our fax #  201-343-5353 -  
or you can mail it to us. Please do it quickly, so that your artists can receive their 
applications in time to submit their entries by the May 29 deadline.
To assist you in this outreach program, we provide you with a poster which you are 
welcome to hang on a bulletin board where your faculty and students can see it.
We are looking forward to seeing the scope of your artists’ works, and hope that you 
contact us with any questions you may have.
Warmest regards to you, and best wishes to your faculty and students!

Nora Smith, Director

P.S. The school affiliations of winning artists will be announced to all newspapers, radio 
and television stations in their areas, to give these schools the publicity they deserve!
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